
Baxter Memorial Library’s 

Peep Diorama Art Show 2018 

Rules and Regulations 

Young and old alike are invited to the Baxter Memorial Library’s first ever Peep Diorama Art 

Show!  Participants are encouraged to create a diorama using Peeps to act out scenes from a 

book or from real life.  Anyone can make a shoebox-size diorama to display in the library and 

contestants will have the chance to win awesome prizes.   

For PEEPS diorama ideas go to Google and image search “peeps diorama.”  

Submission: 

 Submit your diorama and entry form to the circulation desk by Monday March 19
th

. 

 One entry per person or business. 

 All ages are encouraged to participate. 

Diorama Guidelines: 

 Dioramas can be submitted in any size shoebox. 

 All the characters in your diorama must be Peeps and it must include 1 or more Peeps. 

o Both types of Peeps (chicks and bunnies) are eligible for use in your diorama. 

 You may use other materials for Peep costumes and to assemble your scene. 

 Diorama needs to be family friendly and the displaying of submissions will be at the 

discretion of library staff. 

 Contents of your diorama must be secure enough to survive transport to locations within 

the library. 

 Place your name and age on the back of your shoebox. Include the title on the front of 

your diorama (all other contact information should be on separate entry form). 

Judging: 

 The Library reserves the right to not display entries.  

 Winners will be announced Monday, March 30
th

. 

 Come to the library Tuesday March 20
th

 through Thursday March 29
th

 to vote for the 

“Peeples” Choice Award. 

After the contest please pick up your diorama by April 7
th

 or they will be discarded (or eaten)! 

For more information contact the Baxter Library @ (207) 222-1190. 

 


